
Dunbeath &
District CentreNewsletter

Being blessed by light
nights and hopefully
dryer days we can’t
wait to dig in to what
May has to offer!

We welcome back Valerie
Amin from the Nucleus
Archive to give us another
presentation on history
surrounding Caithness and
how times change.
We’re so excited to see her
here again on Wednesday
14th of May at 2pm

Vol .07 Newsletter

May

We have our usual monthly
events.

Bingo 7th of May at 7pm
Whist 15th of May at
7pm

Both at £2 entry, anyone
welcome.
Tea/Coffee, Bakes and a
Raffle
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See what there is to offer
and tag along to anything
of interest to you!

Archive History

Keeping us up to date is
John Riach, teaching us all
about our technology and
how it works!
We’re lucky to have him with
us most Monday’s at
1:30pm. Including his next
session the coming Monday
the 05  of May at 1:30pmth

Continuing Learning
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Poppy Progress
We are making a great start to our
poppy project, at last count we had
just over 200 poppies.
The number is amazing and we
can’t wait to see it grow through
the year, up to our time to piece
together our display!
We’re so thrilled to have so many
hands helping us make this work.

Watch Out for Spam
This is a general warning, there are a lot of spam
emails doing the rounds at the moment, many
providers have their own spam reporting service
but when in doubt you can contact
Report@phishing.gov.uk with the information and
get an immediate automated response.
Anything can be reported, websites, phone
numbers, text messages, and emails.
Remember do not give out private information,
reply to text messages, download attachments or
click on any links in emails if you’re not sure they’re
genuine.

We had some real fun last month, from the
start of our glass painting classes with
Abbeycrafts, an enlightening presentation
on the history of the Wick Lifeboats station,
music from Frankie Sutherland. The highlight
for the month, to top off the Easter week we
had the Lybster Animal Farm Park along
with their many creatures, we were joined
by some of the local kids who quite enjoyed
meeting Sid the snake and his friends

A Look Back
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